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Dear Members,
The Board of the Atlanta District of GAPAN has made the election of this year’s new board electronic. Shortly you will receive an email from Ballotbin. Please look for this email to ensure it has not gone to your junk mail in error. This site provides you with a code that will give you access to the ballot and you will only be allowed to vote once. Voting will be open to members in good standing as of May 31st 2018. If you have any difficulties or questions please contact Dawn Clay, Membership chair at adclay@bellsouth.net. The new Board will be sworn in at the August 18th meeting. I am  looking forward to seeing  you there.
Respectfully, 
Keisha Franks, RN, BSN, CPAN
2017-2018 GAPAN Atlanta District President
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